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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

March 5, 2025 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2024-0034 – Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. – Draft Decision and Rate Order Comments  

  

In accordance with the OEB letter received on February 26th, 2025, Hydro One Remote Communities (Hydro 

One Remotes) has reviewed the OEB’s draft decision and rate order.    

  

Hydro One Remotes proposes the following changes:  

  

Section Summary of Proposed Changes 

2 - Context and 

Process (p.2) 

• Update customers served from approximately 4,800 to approximately 

5,600   

• Update communities to “12 geographically-isolated communities and 15 

transmission grid connected communities in Northern Ontario” 1 

  

Hydro One Remotes confirms that it has no concerns with the Tariff of Rates and Charges included in 

Schedule A of the draft decision and rate order.  

  

An electronic copy of this document has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Burke 

 
1 Hydro One Remotes has connected 1 new community in late 2024 and 2 communities in early 2025. These new 
communities are the largest driver for new customer growth. 


